
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Celebrates World Catholic Education Day 
Northeastern Ontario, May 16, 2012:   

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board will be celebrating World Catholic 
Education Day on Thursday, May 17th, 2012.   This date is important and should be 
celebrated as Catholic education is a very special gift. Not everyone has the freedom 
to experience that gift.  

Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education commented, “At the Northeastern Catholic 
District School Board, we strive to provide the very best in Catholic Education.  We 
endeavour to instill in our students the core values of our Catholic faith.   We highlight 
social justice programs, community awareness and support environmental programs 
that respect our world, but most importantly, we share the Gospel values with our 
students.   These core Christian values are what make the difference in our students and 
in our educational system.” 

On May 17, Catholic education will be celebrated globally and the Canadian Catholic 
School Trustees’ Association encourages Canadian Catholic Schools to take part. 
  

World Catholic Education Day is a time for 
Catholics around the world to take a 
moment to pause, reflect and pray on the 
gift that is Catholic education. 
  
With this year’s theme marked as Unity and 
Maturity in the Body of Christ, the day is a 
chance to reflect on how Catholic 
education has served parents and their 
children in most nations throughout the 
world for centuries. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


